
TO:          Interested Economists
FROM:    Erik Hurst, Greg Kaplan and Gianluca Violante
DATE:     January 30, 2020
RE:          Summer Institute 2020 - Call for Papers for Micro Data and Macro Models Workshop (EFMM)

We invite submissions that study the intersection of microeconomic heterogeneity and macroeconomic outcomes, either from a theoretical or an applied perspective. Research that uses equilibrium models to establish this connection is particularly encouraged, but we also welcome work that exploits new sources of micro data or proposes new empirical approaches to address questions of importance for macroeconomics.

Preference will be given to papers that have not been extensively presented already. Submission of extended abstracts is acceptable, as long as the authors anticipate having a draft of the paper available by the time of the workshop.

The workshop will be held in Cambridge, MA from July 13-16, 2020.   

If you have a paper that you would like considered for presentation, please upload a copy here by NOON (EST) on March 18, 2020:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20EFMM.  A paper may be submitted to up to two workshops.  When submitting to two workshops, please use the text box to indicate which presentation venue is your fist choice, and also provide a brief (less than 500 character) explanation of why the paper is well suited to multiple workshops.

Please share this information with colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.

Invitations and logistical information will be sent in May.

Feel free to forward this Call for Papers to potentially interested parties.  Since this announcement goes to a large group, we cannot invite everyone who receives it.  We regret that we cannot reimburse travel or lodging expenses for non-NBER presenters.


